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Dear Parents
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Non-uniform Day for Bennett children of Irby
Thank you all for your generosity today.  Together you have raised £546.04 – an amazing result.  Thank you.

Year 6 SATS meeting – Save the Date!

We will be holding a short meeting [approx. 1 hour] for Y6 parents to introduce the SATS process on Thursday 2 March starting at 6pm.

PE Kit
PE kit is the same for all children in school.   Plain white t-shirt, red shorts and black pumps.  It is not football shirts.  Tracksuit bottoms are only worn if it’s cold and PE is taken outside.  We would be grateful for your support in ensuring children are correctly kitted out.  Thank you.

Behaviour after school
We have noticed that several holes have appeared in the bank next to the KS2 playground and that some branches have been snapped.  After further investigation we have realised that children are digging after school with sticks, and swinging from trees.  Please discourage your child from climbing the bank after school as it is causing significant erosion.  Many thanks for your support in this matter.

World Book Day – Thursday 2 March
We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day after half term.  Children and staff are invited to dress as their favourite book character andbring their favourite book to school to share with class.  During the day KS2 will also share their 500 word stories with KS1.  Don’t forget to send/siubmit any stories for the 500 words competition by 7pm on Thursday 23 February online at BBC.co.uk or send to Mrs Bolton at nbolton@heswall-primary.wirral.sch.uk .

If you would like to make a donation, we will be collecting money to buy new ‘story-reading’ chair for the library.

Charity Bake Sale

Two of our Y5 girls, Fern and Evelyn, will be holding a Charity Bake Sale on Wednesday 1 March at 3.15pm.  The charities involved are 1) Dogs & Cats Trust; 2) RSPCA, and 3) Youth Foundation Uganda Mission 2017.  You can choose one of the three boxes to put your donation in.  We hope you will support them.
We hope you all have a happy and healthy half term and will see you again when we return to school on Monday 27 February.

Yours sincerely
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J Lawrenson

Headteacher
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